
 

Dear               

 
We would like to invite you to become part of Fit Crew at our 2016 

Summer Holiday Club. 

 

The Holiday Club is organised by Christians Together in Elmswell for 5 – 11 year olds. This 

year it is called “Kingdom Express – The Incredible Journey” 
 

The Club will be held at The Blackbourne from MONDAY 15th TO FRIDAY 19th AUGUST 

2016. Daily set up will be from 8.45am and clear up time will end around 1.00pm. There 

will be a Hot Dog Supper on the Thursday evening of that week if you are able to come along 

then too.  In addition to this, Fit Crew are invited to a special Wednesday afternoon event on 

17th August featuring a puppet workshop with Ian and Elaine and also a chance to try out 

your archery skills.   
 

We are planning 3 sessions for us to meet up, learn the fit crew routine and find out more 

about how you can help the younger children.  These sessions are on: 
 

 Sunday 10th July  6-8pm at The Baptist Church, Ashfield Rd  

This session will be to paint the art-work for the teams. 

 Sunday 24th July 6-8pm at The Baptist Church, Ashfield Rd 

This session will be to learn the Fit Crew routine  

 Sunday 14th August  3-4pm at The Blackbourne. 

This session will be to practise the routine and help with set up. 
 

If you would like to be involved, then please complete and return the attached permission 

forms to me by the end of June. There is no charge for being a Fit Crew young leader but if 

you don’t yet have a Fit Crew T-shirt then you will need to order one to wear during the week 

- details are on the parental permission form attached. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon, 

 

Regards 

Caroline Long 

The Brindles, Oak Lane, Elmswell, Suffolk IP30 9HH 
Tel:  01359 242824  

E mail: darryllong@uwclub.net 
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